St. Michael Parish
Office of Religious Education

908-276-2050

stmjrh@stmichaelscranford.org 

Confirmation Preparation Year II

Letter Requesting Confirmation
Every candidate for the Sacrament of Confirmation must write a letter to the pastor of their parish asking to receive the sacrament.  The letter will be typed and should use good grammar and correct spelling.  No letter will be accepted if it is handwritten.  After the pastor has read the letters they will be forwarded to the bishop who will be presiding at your Confirmation Mass.
All letters are due on or before March 23, 2017 to the Religious Ed office.  If you’d like to mail it, the address is St. Michael Church, Office of Religious Education, 100 Alden Street, Cranford, NJ 07016

The letter must contain these four elements:

1. Introduction and Background

Dear Monsignor Shugrue, My name is … I am a student at … school.  I have been a parishioner of St. Michael Church for … years.  In this paragraph you can include information about your family, hobbies, interests, and other background you would like the pastor to know about you.  

2. Statement of Readiness

In this paragraph you explain why you think you are ready to celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation.  State what you have learned during your religious education process. Add two or three important concepts of your faith development that stand out in your mind.

3. Future Commitment

Briefly explain how you plan to practice your faith once you are confirmed and how you will further develop your relationship with Christ through service to others, prayer, and study.

4. Closing

Sign your letter (handwritten in script), then print your name and telephone number beneath it.

Reminder:  All requirements need to be completed by March 30, 2017

·  40 hours of community service
·  6 devotion reports

· 50 Regular Sunday Masses 

The Year 2 Confirmation Retreat is Saturday, March 11, 2017 at the Archdiocesan Youth Retreat Center, 499 Belgrove Drive, Kearny, NJ 07032.  Parents drop off youth at the Retreat Center by 10AM and pick up youth at the Retreat Center by 3:30PM.  Bring a bag lunch.  If you miss this retreat you will be required to attend at another time. 
